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MADISON   COUNTY   IS   UP   TO   18   CORONAVIRUS   CASES  
 
 
Anderson,   IN   -   Overnight   we   received   six   new   positive   COVID-19   test   results   in   Madison   County,  
IN. With   these   six   additional   cases,   we   are   now   at   eighteen   positive   COVID-19   cases.    Of   the   six  
cases   3   are   females   and   3   males.    The   female   patients   were   99,   92   and   38   while   the   male   patients  
are   95,   89   and   87.    We   remind   the   community   about   the   Stay   At   Home   order   to   reduce   the   spread   of  
the   virus.    During   these   times,   it   is   very   important   to   check   on   older   neighbors,   and   older   family  
members,   but   please   check   on   them   by   telephone   or   by   speaking   thru   a   window   or   storm   door   to  
prevent   the   spread   of   the   virus.    We   plead   with   the   younger   generation   to   stay   home,   do   not   hang  
out   with   friends,   do   not   embrace   others   and   as   always,   keep   social   distancing   of   at   least   6’   at   all  
times.    
 
We   have   setup   an   email   address   for   citizens   to   ask   questions,   or   report   businesses   who   are   not   in   compliance   with   our  
Public   Health   Order   issued   in   Madison   County,   IN.     You   can   email   our   staff   at    healthdept@madisoncounty.in.gov .    For  
coronavirus   updates   in   Madison   County,   please   follow   us   on   Facebook   and   use   our    COVID-19   web   page    as   your   official  
sources   of   information   in   Madison   County,   Indiana.   
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